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Under the Standards Review Subcommittee (SRS) Scope of Work, the SRS reviews all Recommendations for changes to existing WEQ Business Practices during the comment period for consistency with the existing WEQ Business Practices.  As stated in the Scope of Work, these comments are “not intended to change the scope of the Business Practices or recommendation, but to provide consistency and uniformity across all WEQ Business Practices.”

The SRS is requesting the Executive Committee consider the following comments prior to taking action on the recommendation.

Section 002-2.3 (d) – The subcommittee suggests deleting the word “basic” from the following sentence, so it is not mistakenly associated with a basic assurance level.
Only information posted on OASIS deemed to be required to be publically available without requiring user registration as specified in Business Practice Standard WEQ-002-3.1b shall be supported using basic HTTP.
10/11/12 - accepted
Section 002-5.1 (d) – “Transmission Service Information” should be “Transmission Services Information” to be consistent with WEQ-000.
10/11/12 - accepted
Section 002-5.1 (i) – Suggest changing “a log of user activity” to “user activity log” to be consistent with Section 002-5.1 (k).
10/11/12 – accepted except keep the word a
Section 002-5.1.2 – Should the reference to “HTTP” be changed to “HTTPS”?  Section 002-2.3 (d) seems to imply that all templates would use HTTPS.
10/11/12 - accepted
Section 002.5.1.3 – In the second paragraph, second sentence “node” should be capitalized.
10/11/12 - accepted
In the Supporting Documentation section of the recommendation, “4stQ” should be changed to “4th Q.”
10/11/12 - accepted
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